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Congratulations to this week’s award winners: 
Toby, Kyla, Zac, Ethan, Brooke and Jordan. Well 
done to these students.   
Please note this was the last assembly for the term, 
as the Canobolas Science Day is on this Thursday. 
 
OSSA Science Day 
This Thursday all students take part in the Orange 
Small Schools Science Day where the students take 
part in a number of fun science activities. 
Students go to the following schools. 

K/1/2- Canobolas with Mrs Lynch 
3/4 –Nashdale with Mrs PE 
5/6 – Borenore Mr Scott 

Students need to wear their sports uniform, and 
take their recess and lunch. They need to arrive at 
the school they are attending by 9:30am and be 
picked up at 2:30pm. The K/1/2 group need to 
arrive at 10am. 
Mr Scott is able to and from transport the 5/6 
students to Borenore. Please contact the school if 
you have any trouble organising transport as I’m 
sure we can work something out. 
Please return the attached permission note and 
money by this Wednesday September 18th. 
 
 
 
 

2013 Premier’s Spelling Bee 
Competing in the Western NSW Regional Final at 
Glenroi Heights Public School today are our four 
great spellers – Melissa, Devlin, Monique and 
Delaney. Good luck! 
 
School Photos 
This year school photos will be taken on 
Wednesday morning 13 November 2013 at 9.15am. 
Please note this date on your calendar.   
 
OSSA Spectacular 
We had a successful rehearsal at Towac Park on 
Friday. Thank you to the students for their great 
behaviour and patience and to the parents for 
getting them there and home. 
Next Event: Our next rehearsal will be on Friday 
11th October. Venue to be advised. 
Costume:  Our students need to be dressed as 
children from the orphanage in the musical Oliver. 
If parents could find a suitable costume for their 
child it would help out greatly. Any ragged, dirty, 
torn shorts, pants and t- shirts, that you can rustle 
up or pick up at Vinnies. 
 
Oliver costumes can be bought on ebay for about 
$20 each. This may be the easy way out. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 3 2013 
Spelling Bee: Mon 16 Sept (4 students only) 
Science Day: Thurs 19 Sept 
School Holidays: Last day of school Fri 20 Sept 
TERM 4 2013 
Students return: Tue 8th Oct 
Spec Practice: Fri 11th Oct 
School Photos: Wed 13th Nov 
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P&C Events and News 
 

***** Volunteers needed – The Spring Hill Fair is on 
this Saturday 21 September 2013. The P&C is 
running the BBQ stall and we need helpers! Please 
sign up for an hour or two.  See the roster on the 
board in the school foyer. 
 

 
School Survey 
Last Thursday a survey went home for each family. 
If it didn’t make it home or has been misplaced 
please collect another one from the office. It would 
be greatly appreciated if these could be returned 
by this Friday. 
Even if surveys are returned in the labelled 
envelope they will be anonymous. They can be sent 
in, in a blank envelope or placed in the silver box in 
the office. 

 
Thanks Rick & Toni 

Thank you to Toni and Rick who have been 
out in the rain today cultivating the garden beds. 

Also a big thank you to Kennard’s Hire -
Orange for giving us the use of a rotary hoe free of 
charge. Their donation is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
COMMUNITY 

♦♦NEWS♦♦ 
 
ORC Scholarships  
Applications open on the 16th September. For an 
application please contact the ORC Admin on 6361 
7974 or admin@orangecon.org.au.  
For 8 years and above ukulele lessons are now 
available on Wednesday afternoons. 
*** See school info board for more details 
 
Holiday Tennis Clinic  
Where: Orange Ex-Services Tennis Club:  23rd to 
25th Sept 2013. 
Time:  9.30am -12.30pm.  
Cost:  $60 for 3 days or $20 per day  
Contact: 0414 428 875 for bookings 
 

       * URGENT – CRICKET PLAYERS NEEDED * 
 

The Orange Waratah Cricket Club is still looking for 
interested players in the Kanga (Kindergarten, Year 1 & 

Year 2) U/10 (Year 3) & U/11 (Year 4) cricket 
competitions. Kanga is played on Thursday, cost $80. 
U/10 is played on Thursday, cost $85 & U/11 is played 

on Saturday, cost $90. 
If you or you and your friends are keen, please contact 

Di Wilson on 0418164264 or email: 
di.wilson6@bigpond.com for more information. 

 
         
************************************************** 
Light the Night is a fundraiser for the Leukaemia 
Foundation whose vision and mission is to cure and 
care.  Any donation would be appreciated. 
There is a donation box on the counter in the 
office. Receipts are available for tax purposes. 
 
************************************************** 

Please return these notes to 

school before end of term 

 Urgent: Student Medical 

Details. The school has 

procedures to follow. 

 School Survey 

 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THE 
PERMISSION NOTE/MONEY FOR 

OSSA SCIENCE DAY THIS 
WEDNESDAY 
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